NZO #55

From,: Andy Eggendorfer Goleta 4/20/19

To : Anne Wells, Planning Manager, City of Goleta

This is in regards of the workshop Apr. 23/2019 RV/Trailer parking .

After | took a small count on 6 streets in the area I live and found 38 RV’s parked at
single home properties, | assume there are at least 200 + in Goleta.

Each RV owner made a large investment in there unit and there are no RV storage places

in the area or even the County, I propose the following solution.

1. One RV on each property - to protect RV owners investment and respect for
neighbors.

2. RV must be licensed up to date and in good working condition — to prevent junk RV
storage.

3. Not to protrude into public space — such as walkways, bikeways or other.
4. RV’s must be unoccupied — to prevent making a rental out of it.

5. RV can be stored on street a max. of 48 hr’ per month — to allow time for
maintenance of property and short time visitors.

6 . If more than 1 RV parking is desired, the RV owner should get written consent of 3
Neighbors on each side of the property and 6 Neighbors across the property — to prevent
any negative discourse in the neighborhood.

7. An effort should be made to hide the visibility of the RV form Neighbors and
public as much as can be expected.

I hope this will be helpful in your effort to propose an Ordinance regarding RV parking
and have a minimum impact on citizens property rights.

If you have any questions, | will be at the meeting on Apr. 23 or call me at 805 967 0754.

Thank you, Andy



As an RV Owner you have to be up to date to what the City of Goleta is planning
regarding parking you RV on your property, and it is not good.

The plan is that RV (' which includes Boats, Trailers for Kayaks, Motorcycles, Jet Skis,
Horses, Bicycles, Longboards and Utilities, Campervans, Motorhomes and any kind of
Travel Trailers ) to be parked behind a fence in the back of your property and not at front
as most are today.

| this becomes true we all have to find a RV storage, which | do not any available in
Goleta or Santa Barbara and it will cost you anywhere from $300 to $500 per month and
this will go higher when so many more are needed.

The City is trying to do this for years and if you are concerned about this you need come
to the Meeting on Apr. 23 at 6:00 PM at 130 Cremona Dr. Goleta Suite B.

Please come it will help all of us with RV type vehicles on or property.






